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August 24, 2018 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EB-2017-0127 / EB-2017-0128 
Mid-term Review of the Demand Side Management (DSM) Framework for Natural 
Gas Distributors 

 
We are counsel to the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) on the above-
mentioned matter. Further to the Board's letter of August 15, 2018, APPrO has no specific 
comments on the proposed agenda for the September 6, 2018 stakeholder meeting. APPrO 
would nonetheless like to reserve the right to present as part of the stakeholder presentations 
should it determine that a presentation is appropriate at a later date. 
  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco  

 

cc. David Butters 
John Wolnik  

 


